
 

If you require this information in any other format, please contact the school office.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Friday 28th June 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

We know that it is important to promote the benefits of having better oral health to our children 
and families and talk about daily teething brushing and some of the things we avoid to help us with 
our healthy teeth and gums.  

On Wednesday 10th July we will be holding a ‘Oral and dental hygiene workshop’ for parents and 
families. We would like to invite you to the workshop that is running in school from 2:00pm – 
3:00pm.  

This workshop is for Foundation Stage Parents and parents throughout our school who may have 
younger children (from babies up to age 5).  

If you are able to attend, please confirm via Scopay. 

We are looking forward to seeing you on Wednesday 10th July.  

Yours sincerely,  

Miss Molloy 
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